

October 21, 2022

Dear Parents.

As parent-teacher conferences draw to a close, I would like to acknowledge the important role each of you plays in ensuring your child continues to meet and exceed their academic goals. Your enthusiasm to ask questions, share information, and participate in strategies for your child's future success does not go unnoticed.

Thank you for being a partner and advocate in your child's education. We look forward to working together to support and celebrate your child's achievement throughout the year. Thank you for choosing MUSD.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tracey Lopeman, Superintendent

Maricopa Unified School District

